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Clare Kurth

From: Michael Schick <chief@wlfea.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 8:43 AM
To: Clare Kurth
Subject: Estuary Trail

Clare, 
I meant to follow up aŌer the last planning commission meeƟng on the planned Estuary Trail. I know there was some 
sound issues but I think I followed most of the discussion. My interest in being able to get over the bridge to the trail 
would be just so we can get to a hiker who has tripped and fallen and injured themselves. If we have access from a 
different area then that would work just as well. It looks like access from Redwood St will work. Access for an ATV is only 
a “nice to have” for us. We can preƩy easily just walk in and carry someone out as well.   

Michael R Schick, EFO, PhD 
Fire & EMS Chief 
Western Lane Fire and EMS Authority 
2625 Hwy 101 
Florence, OR 97439 
(541) 997-3212 (office)
(541) 999-9098 (cell)
chief@wlfea.org
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